
I am excited to begin my journey as Oak Hill Academy’s music teacher! Oak Hill Academy
offers so many wonderful opportunities and after-school clubs.  I am pleased to
announce that there will be 3 opportunities in the area of music.

OAK HILL PLAYERS/CHORUS: Grades 3-8
Oak Hill Players/Chorus will primarily meet on Mondays when clubs are scheduled. We
will meet from 2:30-3:05 p.m. Our first meeting will be on October 16th. During our time
together, students will work on choral music and using Orff barred and percussion
instruments. As our hope is to perform at events throughout the year, attendance is vital
to the success of the group.
Please note that there will not be clubs on Monday, October 23rd. 

MUSIC EXPLORATION: Grades Pre-K - Second
Music exploration is a rotating club that will take place on Tuesdays. Pick up for grades
Pre-K and K will be at the Pacelli Center for Early Learning. Together we will explore
genres of music and instruments for young minds. Music Exploration Club will rotate
weekly; Pre-K - K one week with the following week grades 1 & 2. We will meet from 2:30
- 3:05 p.m. Music Exploration Club will begin October 17th with grades 1 & 2. Pre-K - K
will have their first meeting on October 24th. 
Please note that there will not be clubs on Tuesday, October 31st. 

CHORUS: Grades 3 - 8
Chorus will meet on Wednesday’s beginning October 25th from 2:30 - 3:05 p.m. During
our time together, students will work on choral music. As our hope is to perform at
events throughout the year, attendance is vital to the success of the group.

Thank you for considering music as an important part to your child’s education. I am
looking forward to working with your children and welcoming them into our music clubs!

Warmly,
Ms. Ryan
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